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From: 
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Chief Jonathan Klaren 

Re: Declaration of police department's ATV as surplus 

Station (508) 645-3310 
Fax 645-3101 
Communications 693-1212 

I am requesting that the Chilmark Board of Selectmen consider declaring the Chilmark Police 
Department's ATV as surplus. 

Veh info; 
1996 Polaris A TV 
Model # W968040 
VIN# *2942397* 

The Chilmark Police Department does not have a current use, nor anticipate a future interest in 
using this vehicle. Currently the fire department has both a UTV and ATV that can be used in 
emergency situations (le. Beach rescues or search and rescue missions) 

I do not feel that the costs of getting this vehicle into working order as well as future 
maintenance is worth the expense. Looks like the NADA guide estimates the value of this 
vehicle $200-400. 

Thank You for your consideration. 

Jonathan P Klaren 
Chief of Police 
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